
It has been a very busy half term in Avon class. We have
spent a long time getting used to new routines and really
thinking how we can be Ready, Respectful and Safe in all

we do. 
A lot of our reading, writing and music has been around
Jack and the Beanstalk and other traditional tales. The

songs we have been learning are certainly very catchy! 
We have enjoyed using the Maths Kits to help our learning.
We have found new ways to use simple lollisticks to help
with bigger numbers!
As part of kindness week we have started a kindness book
where we write down when we notice someone being kind.

It would be nice to share some stories from home too so
please always let me know if you would like to add

anything. I am always available before and after school so
please feel free to drop in.   

Miss Blackhall
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SIR ISAAC NEWTON
Our history and science
topic has looked at the

life and work of Sir
Isaac Newton. We were
amazed at the different

discoveries and
inventions he made

during his life.
We joined with Venford class to
visit the Abbey ahead of Mass.
We met with Fr Francis who
taught us all about the parts of
Mass. We even got to look at the
very precious vestments worn at
special times during the year.
After this we went on our
‘creation walk’ looking at all the
beauty of the local area. 

Inspired by Isaac Newton
we carried our science

experiments on light and
prisms. It was good fun

making the classroom as
dark as possible. We also

tested out gravity by
making our own

helicopter spinners. We
found out the heavier the

spinner the faster it
dropped.

ABBEY VISIT
AND MASS


